
Middle Georgia State College 
Meeting 1 of the Academic Affairs Committee 

September 19, 2014 
10:00 am 

The Education Building Room 317  
 
Members Present: Dr. Loretta Clayton, (Chair), Dr. Sheree’ Keith, Dr. Niels Eichborn, 
Dr. Michael Gibbons, Dr. Jeffrey Mohr, Dr. David Kang, Dr.  Elise Langan, Dr. Terry 
Smith, Mr. Jimmy Colquitt, Mr. Martin Kehayes 
 
Members Absent: Dr. David Vogel 
 
Representatives from schools/departments for absent members: Ms. Sandra Bevill (Math) 
 
Guests: Dr. Jeanette Arrington, Dr. Mary Wearn, Ms. Devereaux Lindsey, Dr. Kevin 
Floyd, Dr. Kevin Cantwell 
 
1. The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Dr. Clayton 
 
2. The minutes of the August 15, 2014 meeting of the 2013-14 Academic Affairs 
Committee (Meeting #9) were reviewed. Dr. Smith 



the motion. The proposals for course modification coming from the 
School of Information Technology were unanimously approved.  

 
b. C-PSCJ-(34-35)-AA-2014-15 (New Courses, Non-Gen Ed, Sociology). Dr. 

Gibbons discussed the proposals from the Department of Psychology, 
Sociology, and Criminal Justice. Committee discussion ensued. Dr. Smith 
moved to approve the proposals; Dr. Langan seconded the motion. The 
proposals for new courses coming from Department of Psychology, 
Sociology, and Criminal Justice were unanimously approved.  

 
 c. C-NMAC-(01-02)-AA-2014-15 (New Courses, Non-Gen Ed, New Media, and 

Communication). Dr. Cantwell discussed the proposals coming from the 
Department of Media, Culture, and the Arts. Committee discussion 
ensued. It was noted that Proposal C-NMAC-02-AA-2014-2015 needed to 
specify its place in the curriculum on the form. Dr. Smith moved to 
approve the proposals with the change to proposal C-NMAC-02-AA-
2014-2015; Dr. Langan seconded the motion. The proposals for new 
courses coming from the Department of Media, Culture, and the Arts were 
unanimously approved.  

 
d. P-NMAC-01-AA-2014-15 (Non-Substantive Program Modification). Dr. 

Cantwell discussed the proposal coming from the Department of Media, 
Culture, and the Arts. He pointed out that this proposal needed the date 
added to the form. Committee discussion ensued. Mr. Colquitt moved to 
approve the proposal with the date added; Dr. Gibson seconded the 
motion. The proposal for non-substantive program modification coming 
from the Department of Media, Culture, and the Arts were unanimously 
approved.  

 
 
7. The committee discussed the meeting schedule for the semester. We will1m0.2/F1.04/F1.0 1 ty 


